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WHY HALLOWEEN SAFETY MONTH IS IMPORTANT

Road accidents increase during Halloween
Kids, in their excitement, tend to get careless while crossing streets.
Therefore, it is important for parents to teach their children basic road
rules before they step out for trick-or-treating. Motorists should also
take extra precautions on Halloween
There’s a high risk of fire accidents during Halloween parties
There’s always a high risk of fire accidents during Halloween parties.
Therefore, it is utmost important that you make sure that the costumes
bought for Halloween are made of high-quality, fire-resistant material.
Candies may not be safe
Candies must be properly inspected before they are handed over to the
children.

TIPS FOR A SAFE HALLOWEEN

Keep toxins out of costumes, it all starts when we get our little ones
dressed.

Plan your night ahead.

Wear bright colors and/or add reflective tape to costumes.
Accompany small children all the way to the doors.

Always check candy before eating it.




